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Dr . Magnus Jandel 
Manne Siegbahn Institute of Physics 
Frescativagen 24, S-104 OS 
Stocholm, Sweden 

Dear Magnus: 

Thank you for the recent note. A copy of the Cold Fusion Panel Report is 
enclosed. I am unaware of any upcoming Cold Fusion meetings except the one 
organized by Professor Hugo Rossi, Director, National Cold Fusion Institute, 
at the University of Utah in Salt Lake City in late March. I do not plan to 
attend and have no details, but you get them directly from Professor Rossi. 

Best regards. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by: 
Ryszard Gnj ewski 

Ryszard Gajewski, Director 
Division of Advanced Energy Projects 
Office of Basic Energy Sciences, ER-16 
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